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Re-FREAM is looking for 
artists and designers to 
co-create innovative fash-
ion concepts together with 
researchers using novel 
production technology. 
Artists and designers 
from all over the world are 
welcome to submit their 
proposals

Are you 
taking the 

challenge of 
reinventing 

fashion ?
In three co-creation spaces, 

each of the 20 artists will 
receive 55.000 EUR funding 

for co-creating innovative 
art concepts with scientists 

within a 9-month-period. 
These three hubs are based 
in Valencia, Linz and Berlin 

and will be your co-creation 
space for at least one third of 

the project duration.

Re-FREAM 
Re-Thinking of Fashion in 
Research and Artist collaborating  
development for Urban Manufacturing

Re-FREAM is funded by the  
European Union’s Horizon 
2020research and innovation  
programme under grant  
agreement No 825647. 


